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Hexham
Northumberland




NE48 1LX

Telephone: 01434 240208
Email: admin@greenhaugh.northumberland.sch.uk
Acting Headteacher:  Justine C Wise
______________________________________________________________________________________

21st  September 2020
Dear Parent / Guardian,

At the beginning of the school year we ask you to read and complete two very important documents and return them to school as soon as possible.

The first is a copy of Greenhaugh Primary School’s Use of Images Policy & Photography and Media Consent form which has been revised.  Your child’s image cannot be used unless you have given your specific consent so please fill in the consent form carefully after having read the checklist.  The policy is also available on our school website. 
Secondly, Information Communication Technology (ICT), including the internet, e-mail and mobile technologies, has become an important part of learning in schools and we expect all children to be safe and responsible when using any ICT.  The attached document is a copy of our Pupil E-Safety Rules & Computer Acceptable Use Agreement.  Please read and discuss this document with your child.  
When you have helped your child/ren to read and understand this important agreement, please ask your child to sign it, (with Reception children encouraged to mark their initials or a cross to show their commitment to following the rules) then sign it yourself and return the document to school.  These will be held in school as part of our E-Safety protocol.  If you have any concerns or would like some further explanation please contact your child’s class teacher.
The E-Safety Rules and Computer Acceptable Use Agreement is a summary of our E-Safety Policy which is available in full on our website, or as a paper copy available on request from our Office/Reception.
We greatly appreciate that there is quite a lot of information to be read and digested, but ask if these very important documents could be returned to us at school by Monday 28th September.
Many thanks for your support in these matters.

Yours sincerely,

Justine C Wise  (Acting Headteacher)
